Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
DRMP, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, May 27, 2014, 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.
PLACE: New Hope Bible Church, 1730 Vintage Street, Kissimmee, Florida 34746 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 239714-1-52-01 
Project Description: State Road (SR) 600 (US 17-92) Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study
From west of Poinciana Boulevard to County Road (CR) 535 (Ham Brown Road) 
This public meeting will present the SR 600 (US 17-92) proposed access management concept. Access management is the process used to plan the location, design and operation of driveways, median openings, and street connections. The project limits are from west of Poinciana Boulevard to County Road (CR) 535, a distance of approximately 2.03 miles. The meeting is being conducted to present and explain the proposed access management concept and to obtain input from elected and appointed officials, property owners/tenants, business owners/operators, and other interested parties. A flyer with the agenda and other project-specific information will be distributed at the meeting.
The meeting is developed in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statues. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mary McGehee at (386)943.5063 or by email: mary.mcgehee@dot.state.fl.us
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mary McGehee at (386)943.5063 or by email: mary.mcgehee@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mary McGehee at (386)943.5063 or by email: mary.mcgehee@dot.state.fl.us

